
New local support for families 
 
The Covid-19 lockdown has been difficult for many, including staff working with young families, and 
across the early years sector.  Birmingham partners including the NHS, Birmingham Children’s Trust , 
Birmingham City Council and West Midlands Police have launched a new locality model to help 
schools to support your vulnerable families. 
 
 
We also have a new resilience fund for families.  A member of staff can fill in a form and we will get 
help to that family, e.g. for urgent needs, food, utility bills, white goods.  Financial help is often 
given within the hour. 
 
Go to the Birmingham Children’s Partnership for all the 
details www.birmingham.gov.uk/Covid19CYPF.   
 
 
 

 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/Covid19CYPF

